
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 19, 2023 
 
Dear Transportation Families, 
 
The end of the current school year is quickly approaching, and we have started working on 
transportation arrangements for the 2023-24 school year.  
 
Usually, families receive information in the mail in early August about transportation 
arrangements for the new school year.  This year, the information will be posted on the Ride 
360 App or Ride 360 website after August 1, 2023.  As the information will be available online, 
we will no longer be mailing printed copies of transportation information.  
 
Instructions on how to access the Ride 360 App or Website can be found under Transportation on 
the Regina Public Schools website https://www.reginapublicschools.ca/.  To register an account, 
you will require your child’s Learning ID# to log into the app or website. Your child’s learning ID # 
will be provided in the August email.  
 
Please watch for an email and phone call in early August to alert you that the information is 
available for viewing on the Ride 360 app and website.  
 
If you require assistance or have any questions, please contact the Transportation Department 
(306-523-3025 or email transportation@rbe.sk.ca) or your school. We look forward to seeing 
students in the fall! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 

Charlen Miller  
Transportation Manager 

Regina Public School Division Office 
1600 4th Avenue, Regina, SK S4R 8C8 
Website: www.reginapublicschools.ca 

Ph: (306) 523-3000 
Fax: (306) 523-3031 
Email: info@rbe.sk.ca 
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